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ARBORWAY GREEN LINE RESTORATION

SECOND PUBLIC HEARING AND EXTENSION OF COMMENT PERIOD 

Due to the fact that a large number of people expressed an interest in speaking at the April 30th hearing, but due to time constraints, only a limited number of people could speak, the MBTA will hold a second public hearing.  The second hearing is scheduled for:

Wednesday, June 4, 2003

From 7 PM to 9 PM

at

Agassiz Community School

20 Childs Street, Jamaica Plain
The MBTA will begin accepting names of people wishing to be give comments at 6:15 PM.  All speakers will be taken in the order in which they signed up to speak. However, people who signed up to speak at the hearing on the 30th, but who were unable to do so because of time constraints at the hearing, will be given priority for speaking.  Those who made a public comment at the hearing on the 30th can make another, but only after all those who have not yet made a comment are given the opportunity to do so.  In order to make these public comments part of the public record, the MBTA has extended the comment period until June 13, 2003. 

The hearing is intended to obtain public comment on the Streetcar Restoration Project.  A stenographer will be present to record all comments.  A complete transcript of the hearing will be provided to EOEA as part of the public comment process.  

The facility is fully accessible to persons with disabilities.  If assistive listening devices and/or interpreters are needed for the hearing, please call 711 (Massachusetts Relay Service) and request 617-222-3079.  The requestor must call before May 30th to schedule an interpreter.

If have any questions about this EENF, please feel free to contact Andrew Brennan, MBTA Director of Environmental Affairs at 617-222-3126 or at abrennan@mbta.com.  
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